
First let me compliment the Commission on the proposed districts.  Most appear to be quite compact and only one 
(3) has a “Gerrymandered” look. 
My comment is on proposed district 10.  I live there, I believe in what is called T-328 on the map.  And when I look 
at the nearby areas in 10, I feel that that is my neighborhood and that is where I belong.  But further, a concern 
and I believe that of most people in 10 is transportation and how hard it is to get downtown.  I suggest that the 
residents of the tracts labeled T-210, T-251 and T- 256 would not share that concern and should be in proposed 
district 9. The resulting population imbalances could be relieved by not extending 9 as far south and extending 10 
farther north. 
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